
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
Board Meeting, March 30, 2016 

 
Board of Directors: 
 
President, Richard Sochon N1OV                         Secretary, Dennis Russell K9VFU   
Vice President, Bill Adkins W4KMA 
Treasurer, Michael Friolet AG3K  
Program Director, Dick Hillyer  W2RWH 
Rick opened the meeting at  1:00 PM 
 
Guests –  Pat Masterson and Randy Gray  
 
Treasurer Report – Michael reported club membership at 61 and $3357.60 in the bank.  
 
Rick reviewed the agenda for next week’s April 6, Wednesday 2 PM Florida Room meeting. 
 
Presentation will be Space Telescope.  Sheriff to attend. 
 
MASS CASUALTY DRILL 
Reviewed what went right and wrong. 
 
Radio channel assignments shown on sheet do not match actual radio channels. 
Need to fix and Bob Goldberg to come up with listings and give to the board. 
 
EOC had a hard time to copy our club station and we could not copy them well on simplex. 
Bob Goldberg to check out the problem. 
 
Need training on ID 800H. Suggest this be a topic for Monthly presentation  
 
EOC requested simplex frequency not on our list of channels.  Bob to contact EOC. 
 
ROOM SIGN UP  
 
Need to bring room reservation requests to CA on Friday, April 1. 
Need Florida room for monthly meetings, and reservations for Holiday Party and Picnic? 
Mike Friolet to make sure CA gets our request and check dates with Annette. 
 
HURRICANE  DRILL 
 
A hurricane drill is scheduled for May.  I will give out information when available.  
 
Future General Meetings 
May    Tom Muye on Stealth Antenna’s and HOA information on antennas. 
June    Video – How to tune our VHF radio’s 
July      Darrell Davis, ARRL Section Manager. 


